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 The Office Bearers/ Central Committee Members/ State Committee Chiefs 

 A.I.B.R.F 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

                             Re: Government Launching ABHA Link to download AUSHMAN BHARAT 

                                     CARDS by senior citizens above 70 years old 

 

We are happy to inform that Government of India towards fulfillment of its assurance has 

recently launched a LINK enabling eligible beneficiaries (includes 70 year and above old senior 

citizens) to download ID card which will enable the card holder to avail benefits/ facilities 

available under AUSHMAN BHARAT scheme up to Rs.5 lakhs at approved hospitals. 

 

2. The card may be downloaded by the eligible persons by visiting ABHA APP on the Registered 

Mobile. Documents required for downloading the cards are either ADHAR CARD or DRIVING 

LICENECE. After filling the required columns, OTP will be sent on the registered mobile number 

and after feeding OTP, ABHA identity card along with photo of the cardholder will be generated. 

The card may be downloaded in physical form or saved in Digital Locker. 

 

3. We hope this facility will provide one more tool to address health related issues effectively. 

 

4. We are in the process of collecting some more information of the scheme and will share with 

affiliates to address operational issues 

 

5. All our affiliates are requested to circulate the scheme among members to create awareness 

among them. 

 

 

 

                                                             With Warm Greetings 

mailto:sharbat_123@rediffmail.com


                                                                                   

Yours Sincerely, 

 

                                                                                                
                                                                                                      (S. C. JAIN) 

                                                                                               GENERAL SECRETARY 

 

 
                                                                 
 


